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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Young Voices - O2 Arena Friday 24th January 2020 

 

We are looking at taking all our Year 5 and 6 to the 02 Arena to take part in the 

Young Voices event.  This is an event where all the children will sing various songs 

together with other schools from across the country.    This will mean your child/ren 

going up to the 02 in the morning and spending a few hours practicing all the songs 

with the other schools and then performing at 7pm where all parents will be welcome 

to attend; the cost of a ticket for adults and siblings to attend is £23 per person. 

 

Please indicate please that you are willing for your child to take part in this event and 

if you would be interested in attending the event and if you would like an adult space 

on the coach to return to school.  The cost of the coach will be dependent on how 

many people we will have travelling with us so we will confirm the cost per child and 

any additional adult spaces ASAP. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

L Kelsey (Ms) 

Head Teacher 

___________________________________________________________ 

 

Name of Child  : 

 

o I am happy for my child/ren to take part in the Young Voices Event at 02 

Arena 

o I would be interested in booking and purchasing a place on the coach to return 

to school. 

o I confirm I will need ________ (adult/sibling) tickets for the coach. 

 

Signed 

 

Dated 


